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I would like to make a request to find out more about the provision of 
IVF services within Aneurin Bevan University Health Board. 

 
In particular I would like to know how privately funded IVF cycles might 

affect a couples eligibility for NHS-funded cycles?  
 

To clarify, (assuming all other NHS eligibility criteria was met), would a 
couple seeking treatment be entitled to any IVF cycles on the NHS if 

they had already had 1 cycle of IVF funded privately? Would NHS 
eligibility be any different if hey had already received 2 cycles of IVF 

privately funded? 
 

Please note that specialist fertility services are commissioned via Welsh Health 

Specialised Services Committee (WHSSC). 
 

Please find a link to the Specialised Services Commissioning Policy – Specialist 
Fertility Services 

http://howis.wales.nhs.uk/sitesplus/866/home
http://howis.wales.nhs.uk/sitesplus/866/home
https://whssc.nhs.wales/commissioning/whssc-policies/fertility/specialist-fertility-services-commissioning-policy-cp37-july-2018/
https://whssc.nhs.wales/commissioning/whssc-policies/fertility/specialist-fertility-services-commissioning-policy-cp37-july-2018/

